
18 October 2021 

Memorandum No. CCDP 2021-361 

TO : All UP Manila Employees 

THROUGH : Deans/Directors/Heads of Units and Offices 

(Attention:  Administrative Officers) 

SUBJECT : END OF SHUTTLE SERVICE CONTRACT FOR UP MANILA EMPLOYEES 

Please be informed that our contract with Island Dragon Transport and Travel Services, Inc. will end on 31 

October 2021.   The last trip will be on 29 October 2021. 

UP Manila administration is considering to continue the provision of this service if the results of the survey to be 

conducted soon will result to a positive cost benefit analysis. 

For guidance and information of everyone. 

Carmencita D. Padilla, MD, MAHPS 

Professor and Chancellor 


